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TOMORROW: DE BLASIO ADMINISTRATION, ADVOCATES AND ELECTED 

OFFICIALS TO CALL FOR MORE SPEED CAMERAS AT NYC SCHOOLS 
  
NEW YORK––Tomorrow, members of the de Blasio Administration, elected officials and street 
safety advocates will gather at P.S. 264 Bay Ridge Elementary School for the Arts to urge for the 
passage of A7798C/S6046C, a bill that would preserve existing speed cameras near school zones 
while also expanding them to additional, high priority school zones where speeding is prevalent. 
Currently, A7798C/S6046C has bipartisan support in the state Senate and 33 co-sponsors. The 
bill has yet to reach the floor for a vote where only 32 votes are needed to pass any given bill. 
A7798C/S6046C passed the Assembly overwhelming in June 2017.  
 
WHO:             James P. O’Neill, Police Commissioner 
                        Elizabeth Rose, Deputy Chancellor, Department of Education 

Dr. Oxiris Barbot, First Deputy Commissioner, NYC Health Department 
Brooklyn Borough President Eric L. Adams 
Council Member Justin Brannan 
Patrice Edison, Principal, P.S. 264 
Zaman Mashrah, P.S. 264 Parent and Advocate 
Adam McLeer, Families for Safe Streets 
 

WHEN:          Monday, June 18, 2018 at 12:30 PM 
 
WHERE:       P.S. 264 Bay Ridge Elementary School for the Arts 
                        371 89th St  

Brooklyn, NY 11209 
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